
Travell Spelling

Bee Club
Grades 3-5

Do you think you are a great speller OR do you want to learn tips and tricks to
help you spell better? If so, the Travell Spelling Bee Club is for you! Come join
Ms. DeNunzio and Mrs. Posillico in the library starting TUESDAY, January 2nd,
2024 at 8 am for the Spelling Bee Club! We will meet for FOUR TUESDAYS IN
A ROW (January 2nd. 9th, 16th and 23rd) until the final Spelling Bee on
Thursday, January 25th, when you will compete against other Travell students
and possibly move on to the Local Area Spelling Bee! Contact Ms. DeNunzio at:
mdenunzio@ridgewood.k12.nj.us to sign up!! Come see what all the BUZZ is
about!!
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